Marilyn Wilbarger

From: MichaelCash <mike@kwartworks.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 1:07 PM
To: Marilyn Wilbarger

Subject: FW: lease

From: MichaelCash

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:37 AM
To: .com

Subject: lease

Marilyn,

The time has arrived to ask for renewal of our lease at 201 William St, #106.

| would ask that we would be put put on the agenda for the next meeting, as we would like to renew the lease.
Thank you

Michael Cash



